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Riverside Hosting Workshop with U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services 

 

RIVERSIDE, Calif. – The City of Riverside City Clerk’s Office Passport Acceptance Facility will host 

a workshop by U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Thursday, Sept. 22 at 

the Passport Acceptance Facility inside the Customer Resource Center, 3025 Madison Street. 

An agent will be available on a first-come-first served basis to address questions related to the 

following topics: naturalization requirements, form types, case status updates, preparing for the 

naturalization interview, general information on immigration benefits. 

More information can be found at www.RiversideCA.gov/CityClerk 

For the latest information and resources regarding COVID-19 -- www.RiversideCA.gov/COVID-19 
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